
Vale of Glamorgan Council Cabinet Meeting. 7th January 2019 
 
Targeted Regeneration Investment Programme 2018/19-2020/21: Update. 
 
Part One 
 
I have been asked to comment upon this report as a local member for the Buttrills Ward.  
 
I support the principle of application for TRIP funding for the Gladstone Road 
Regeneration Area Project, and hope that these long awaited and long-trailed 
improvement works can take place as soon as possible, subject to acceptable 
proposals being brought forward following consultation. 
 
I am disappointed, however, that a Master Plan has not yet been brought forward given 
the length of time since initial discussions began regarding the area. 
 
Cllr Ian Johnson 
Plaid Cymru – the Party of Wales 
Buttrills Ward, Vale of Glamorgan Council 
 
 
 


